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   MCK Meets with Longhouses 
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawà:ke – 15 Onerahtókha/April 2008) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
would like to inform the Community that Chief and Council met for several hours on 
Saturday, April 12, 2008 with both the Longhouse on 207 and the Mohawk Trail 
Longhouse. 
 
The three hour meeting centered on border crossing/identification cards, the Iroquois 
Caucus and the need for communication. The meeting and luncheon was held at the 
Mohawk Trail Longhouse. 
 
"I am very happy this meeting was organized and held. It showed me that there is 
always a way to discuss issues of mutual importance," said the Grand Chief Mike 
Ahríhrhon Delisle Jr. “I believe the meeting had some very good discussion and I hope 
we meet again soon to continue this open, direct line of communication." 
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